
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome back and Happy New Year! 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

“IN THE KNOW WITH THE PTO” 
ME RRYHILL  P RE SC HOOL  

W W W . M E R R Y H I L L P R E S C H O O L P T O . C O M  
 

 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

PTO Fundraiser 

Saturday, January 21
st
  

11am – 11pm 

Cream @ Downtown Summerlin 
1980 Festival Plaza Drive, 89135 

Show flyer or mention Merryhill Preschool  
& our PTO will receive 20% back from all sales 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Merryhill Preschool 

Open House 
Saturday, January 21

st 
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2016-2017 PTO Board Members: 

President ~ Yasmin Conaway 

Vice President ~ Kalyn Harris 

Treasurer ~ Rayna Lanigan 

Secretary ~ Sara Odia 

Room Parent Liaison ~ Nicole Neal 

Volunteers for room parents, please contact Nicole Neal (Room Parent Liaison) – nneal@lvchamber.com 
PTO – merryhillpreschoolpto@gmail.com 

 

By now, you may have received our Parent 

Survey; if not, you will be receiving it soon. 

Please take time to complete it so we can get 

the most accurate information. Our goal is 

to hear from at least 75% of our parents and 

hopefully all of them are having a positive 

experience with our school! If there is 

anything we can do to improve your 

experience with us please let me know. 

Thank you in advance for helping us to 

ensure we are providing the highest quality 

care. 
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